
From: 	 Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
To: 	 Hoover, William J. (ATF); Chait, Mark R. (ATF) 
CC: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Schmaler, Tracy (SMO) 
Sent: 	 5/19/2011 1:51:55 PM 
Subject: 	 Mexico 

State Department Update Q and A's on Mexico to be cleared by our OPA by noon today include the following: 

DP 

DOJ-FF-33670 



DP 
Thanks 
Debbie 

Deborah A. Johnston 
Associate Deputy Attorney General 
950 Pennsylvania Ave. NW Rm 4116 
Washington, DC 20530 
(202) 305-3481 

DOJ-FF-33671 
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